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August 8, 2024
Dear North Syracuse Central School District Students, Staff, Families, and Community Members,

On behalf of the North Syracuse Central School District Board of Education, | would like to invite you
to a celebration for retiring Superintendent of Schools Daniel Bowles. The Aug. 19 meeting will be
Superintendent Bowles’ final BOE meeting with the NSCSD and the Board will publicly recognize the
outgoing superintendent for his dedication, commitment and contributions to the district. Students,
staff, families and community members are invited to attend the meeting and celebration.

The Aug. 19 meeting will take place at 6 p.m. at the Jerome F. Melvin Administrative Office Building
(5355 West Taft Road) in North Syracuse. Please RSVP to Jilian Hererra by Friday, Aug. 16 at
JHerrera@nscsd.org/(315) 218-2131.

For those unable to attend in person, the meeting will also be livestreamed on the district's YouTube
Channel at @NSyracuseCSD.

Sincerely,

Mod S M

Michael A. Mirizio
President, NSCSD Board of Education
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